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5th February 2024
To whom it may concern,
This is a letter in full support of Prof. Roisin O’Hare for consideration for joining the board of the European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP). 

Roisin has demonstrated exemplary leadership through years of teaching and moulding pharmacy practice for Northern Ireland. Holding a PharmD, professorship, and a vast swathe of publications, Roisin has the drive and rigor to succeed in any role. Amongst the first independent prescribing pharmacists she now coordinates the training of a whole generation of pharmacists for her country. This is in combination with 2 years of vice presidency and 3 years of presidency of our association through the turbulent times of the Covid-19 pandemic. 
Roisin is a true role model and inspiration to everyone else in the profession. The sheer dedication and commitment to every role that Roisin occupies is a reflection of commitment to advancing the profession. 

There is no doubt therefore that she would be a great asset to the board of EAHP.
Yours faithfully,
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Nathan Burley
President of the Guild of Healthcare Pharmacists
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